Dean George B. Smith,
School of Education.

Dmmmm

ImmoﬁmamrthMdleol
Hale‘bt'a letter as of July 23, 1961. which is as follows:

'IJuschMlmmtiwmpwomt
- evening was a great success and very much worthwhile for
both students and faculty alike. A4s & matter of fact, I
have heard & great of very fine commendation of your

whole play progrua this smer. It has been & glmdu
Job well done.” Wi _

o

The mdormﬁmotmé- is as his letter.

MMIMmm‘hmmm
e afternoon of the picnic that the “hancellor was
mm-mmmm Maybe it was the budget com-
nittee that was not sold. Mthwhnhammmﬁlmg
enoughtomw-hout;lk

IwmkwadMMtutImrhdMMI
eight weeks summer session without any compensation what-
wermputtmgmmagmm. Mlmgmm
willhemmfm'm. : -

~ Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education and Reoreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coagh.




